
 
 

 
 

Learn how to protect your Home at the next FireSmart Education Event 
 

Date:  Saturday,  August 12, 2017 
Time:  10 am – 2 pm 
Location:  area between 283 Longspoon Dr and townhouses at 333 Longspoon Dr 

 
The Predator Ridge FireSmart Committee wants to personally invite you to attend our FireSmart 
Education Event on August 12, 2017. 
 
This education event will include a demonstration on what homeowners can do now to FireSmart 
their own homes. 
 
We will showcase the 3 priority zones (10-30-70 metres) for you and also include a 
demonstration of a cleaned area so you can see first hand what fuel management looks like. You 
may be surprised to learn how much you can do to greatly reduce your risk!    
 
If you have not already heard, Predator Ridge was designated as a FireSmart Canada 
Community for 2016.  This achievement was made possible by you participating in all the 
FireSmart Events held in 2015 and 2016.  
 



The official FireSmart Community Recognition Sign-2016 has been installed on the doors at the 
FireHall.  In order to maintain our FireSmart status, we need your continued support for 2017 by 
attending this Education Event and the future events we have planned for the rest of the year.  
 
We cannot do this without you so please join us on August 12 and learn how you can protect 
your own home.  Refreshments will be provided. 
 

If it doesn’t ignite, it won’t burn. Be proactive in protecting your home. 
 
 


